
19 1oveMber 1973 

David Johns, 
Planning Secretariat, 
T400m 132, 
Legislative TArilding, 
Winnipeg, Manitoba. 

Dear David: 

It was good talking with you at the conference last week. I hope 
things go well. 

I am enclosing a copy of the lIntanio Covernment's 'rreen :-aper on 
Environmental Assessment", as well as o copy of our brief In 
response to it. I hope it may be ,A7  asaistaace to you. 

I'm looking forward to receiving those studies you ment&nned (i.e. 
the highway 391 study and the one with eegard to the proposed torn). 
From the shout discussion wo had concerning teem they oound an if 
they will be quite helpful on two similar projects presently thrash-
ing around in Ontario. 

I'm also enclosing some backnrouad informntion on CZ:LA and CELRF, 
as well as some past issues of our newsletter, the nanadian Lnvironr. 
nental Law News, to give you an inidention of what Use we've been 
up to. 

Perhaps the Secretariat might be interested in subscribing to the 
CEL1 to help keep au inpocuniouu public interent organitation in 
the groove. It's educational too!(?). 

Take care, and keep in touch. 

Yours very truly, 

CANADIAN ENVIMPENTAL LAW ASSOCIATION 

Joe Castrilli 
Environnental Impstt Study Croup 
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